
08/05/2020 

To Whom it may concern, 

I, John Nguyen of 

MarketCltyPharmacy 
ABN: 84 49106 2530 

1/280 Bannister Road 

Canning Vale WA 6155 

(08) 9278 6560 

am the director of Market City Pharmacy. 

I am in full support of the rescheduling of CBD products to schedule 3 as per the " Proposed 

amendments referred for scheduling advice to the joint ACMS-ACCS #25" . 

The data that supports the safety profile and efficacy of CBD in pain management combined with the 

evidence of harm reduction due to reduced opioid use is irrefutable and so the proposal has 100% of 
my support. 

Kind regards, 

OPEN 7 DAYS I MON TO FRI 7AM-7PM I SAT, SUN, + PUB HOL 8AM-4PM 




